Daniel Butterly

Fingal County Council
County Hall

Main Street

Swords

Co. Dublin

21 December 2022

Dear Sir/Madame,

I would welcome and support the proposed amendment number PA SH 6B.1. to the Draft Fingal
County Development Plan 2023-2029. I would be delighted to see this area developed in a feasible,
viable and sustainable manner such as this.

In doing so, I believe it most definitely supports the new Draft Development Plan approach towards
sustainable development through directing rural dwellings away from one off housing towards a more
consolidated form of development typically provided on infill sites in villages and rural clusters in
Fingal.

There is a total lack of rural clusters available in this area. T urge you to support and include this in the
new development plan so that this young farming family from Rush can remain rural dwellers and
contiaue to support the rural area to prosper and develop in a meaningful and sustainable way over the
next five years.

Kind Regards,






